From: Jim Pidgeon

To: Forward Planning
Subject: Castleconnell Loacal Area Plan -Phase 1 planning at V94ED2E
Date: Sunday 27 March 2022 18:02:11

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Organisation. Do not follow
guidance, click links or open attachments unless you recognise the sender and know
the content is safe.

Dear Sir/Madam,
I want to retain the existing planning Zoned as Phase 1 Residential at the above between
Coolbawn Lane and the railway line.

Yours faithfully,

Jim Pidgeon,

Castleconnell.
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